
To: Geneva Board of Education 

Fr: Dr. Kent Mutchler, Superintendent 

Re: Board Goals for 2017-2018 

10 August 2017 

 

The following are the proposed Board goals for 2017-2018 that the Communications Task Force drafted 

at our last meeting.  Please come prepared to discuss these in our open meeting on Monday 8/14/17.  

Thank you! Kent 

 

2017-18 Board Goals 

 

1. The Board will further develop the plan for engaging community members in a two-way 

communication process to inform decision-making and enhance transparency. This may include: 

developing their own social media presence; establishing more user-friendly links on the 

website; assembling a Key Communicators Network; and other means.  

 

2. The Board will continuously monitor District performance through presentations at Board 

meetings throughout the year, enhance the District website data dashboard, and present 

reports to the public in a visually straightforward format.  

 

3. The Board will transition from Neola to PRESS to update policies and policy guidelines through 

input, discussion and possible approval of recommendations from the administration and the 

Policy Committee.  

 


